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Dear Sir/Madam,    

Sub: Audio recording of Earning Call held on August 14, 2023 

In continuation to our letter dated August 08, 2023, informing about the earnings call of the 

Company on August 14, 2023, please note that earning Call Recording is being made available on 

the website of the Company, as required. The same can be accessed using the below weblink:   

WebLink: 

https://netwebindia.com/investors/Invite-pdf/Netweb-Audio-from-Zoom-14-Aug-2023.m4a 

The above information is for your records and further dissemination. 

Thanking you, 

For Netweb Technologies India Limited 

 

Lohit Chhabra 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M.NO A36610 

 

To,  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
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To,  
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, Bandra – Kurla Complex,  
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